
Matthew Guerrero is staying our laboratory 

 

Mr. Matthew Guerrero, California Lutheran University started learning at 

our school from July 1 for 2 months by AMGEN program.  Since he is 

supposed to present his own research project here at the end of this 

program, assist him to settle down earlier and to start researching.  

 

 

  


